ANNOUNCEMENTS

Chemrawn VII, World Conference on the Chemistry of the Atmosphere: Its
JImpact on Global Change, December 2-6, 1991 Baltimore, Maryland, USA. The
-earth’s atmosphere is a key component of the global commons. The responsibility
falls to all mankind to preserve the virtues and augment the bounties of the com-
mons. Chemistry can play a creative role in bringing about better environmental
quality. This conference will differ from others by endeavoring to assess the latest
;scientific understandings and translate these into policy recommendations that wiil
-alter beneficially the future actions of governments, corporations, and individuals.

For further particulars contact : Chemrawn VII, American Chemical Society,
1155 Sixteenth Street, N.W., Washington, D. C. 20036-4899 USA.

4th Conference on Petroleum Geology of NW Europe, Barbican Centre, London,
30 March- 1 April 1992, Registration fee £ 425. To ensure that you receive a
copy of the Advance Programme and Registration Form, please contact the
«Conference Secretariat: Conference Associates and Services/PGE, Congress House,
.55 New Cavendish Street, London W1M 7RE, United Kingdom.

SPACE 92 - The 3rd International Coaference on Engineering, Construction
-and Operations in Space will be held in Denver, Colorado, from May 31 to June
4, 1992. SPACE 92 will be one of the first major conferences in the International
Space Year 1992. Mark your calendar for this event.

SPACE 92 will address the full spectrum of engineering and construction
topics of interest to engineers, researchers, and technical managers invoived in space
-exploration science and industry. This will be a joint venture conference for
Industry-Government-Academia.

Papers that support the following major technical areas are solicited : Mission
-architecture, concepts and strategies; Terrestrial space support infrastructure ;
On-orbit engineering and construction; Resource development on the Moon ;
‘Outposts and permanent bases on the Moon; Exploration of Mars; Engineer-
‘ing support of science missions. Abstracts one page in length, excluding figures,
should be submitted in triplicate for review by June 15, 1991, to the SPACE 92
"Technical Chairman.

For further particulars contact: Bill Tolbert, SPACE 92 General Chairman,
Director of Advance Technology Programs, United Engineers and Constructors,
.5555 Greenwood Plaza Blvd., Englewood, CO 80111, (303} 843-2044.



